Bo Biteman

It is way passed time to end this permit process and allow the Brook Mine to proceed. It should not
take almost a decade to receive a mining permit. In addition, this particular permit has been
through a more stringent application process than what current rules stipulate. Kudos to Ramaco
for going above and beyond what is required and for sticking with the project for this long. Most
people would have given up and taken their money where it is welcome! Wyoming needs to do
better by simplifying the permit process and shortening the maximum length of time these can get
dragged on. Environmental organizations with endless amounts of out of state cash are abusing the
process to drag these out indefinitely and bleeding companies dry to the point where they just give
up. That is unacceptable. Please approve this permit and let's get Sheridan County working again.



